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Two new Council members appointed in Falls City 
(KLZA)-- The Falls City, City Council is back to full strength following Monday
nights meeting. 

On the recommendation of Mayor Shawna  Bindle, the Council   approved the
appointments of Kaylie Ractliffe to a vacant Ward II Council position and Carla
Rhodd to the vacant Ward III Council position.  

Ractliffe will complete the term of Charlie Bentley and Rhodd will fill the
unexpired term of Kirbry Robidoux JR.  both men died in February.  

Falls City has eight council members and a Mayor.  
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